Chelsea Benner

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 3:06 PM
To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: RE: NOA for BL-17-00006
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

| see no EH issues with this one. The property is on city sewer and water.

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 10:38 AM

To: Holly Duncan; Holly Myers; Joe Seemiller; Josh Hink; Justin Turnbull; Kelly Bacon; Kristen Sackett; Laura Wilson
Subject: NOA for BL-17-00006

Good Morning,
Please review the Boundary Line Adjustment BL-17-00006 using the links below. Comments are due by October 15,

BL-17-00006 Internal
BL-17-00006 External

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us
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